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Subject: Visit by Charles Esche

Dear Vasif,

We are pleased to be able to support the visit by the curator Charles Esche
to take place between 15-19 May.

The British Council will cover Charles Esche's accommodation and subsistence
for 3 days and his Copenhagen > Istanbul airfare.  This support is given on
the condition that the support of the British Council is acknowledged in all
publicity material, i.e. press bulletins and leaflets.  

As the payment of the airfare can take a few days and can only be made on
provision of an invoice,  I would appreciate it if this could be sent or
faxed to me as soon as possible, otherwise there is the risk that we might
not be able to reimburse Charles Esche during his stay in Istanbul  His
subsistence of 3 days will be presented to him on his day of arrival.  

I would also be grateful if the date, time and venue of the conference could
be confirmed.

We are delighted to be able to support this project.

Best wishes,

Leyla Tonguç
Arts and Media Officer
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